
From: Harry Heller
To: Liz Burdick
Cc: Gregg Fedus; Nathaniel Fleming; Ahmed Choudhry
Subject: Re: 2040 Route 32
Date: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 10:08:44 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Good morning Liz:

The above referenced applicant hereby grants an extension of the statutory time period on
which the Montville Planning and Zoning Commission is required to act on the above
referenced site plan application for the maximum period allowed by Connecticut General
Statutes  8-7d. The applicant further requests that the Agenda item concerning this matter on
the July 25, 2023 meeting agenda be tabled to the August, 2023 regular meeting of the
Montville Planning and Zoning Commission to allow the applicant's engineering consultants
additional time to address staff review comments.

Harry Heller

On Tue, Jul 25, 2023, 9:07 AM Liz Burdick <lburdick@montville-ct.org> wrote:

Good morning, Harry, I met with Gregg & Nathaniel  and WPCA at 2040 Route 32 this
morning.  There is more work that will have to be done to get the plans into compliance, so I
will need another request to table with an additional granting of an extension of time to the
8/22/23 PZC meeting.  Give me a call with any questions.  Thanks.

 

Regards,

Liz Burdick

Director ~ Dept. of Land Use & Development

Town of Montville

310 Norwich-New London Turnpike, Uncasville, CT 06382

Telephone: (860) 848-6725 (Direct), (860) 848-6779 (Planning Dept. Main)

Email: lburdick@montville-ct.org

 

mailto:hheller@hellermccoy.com
mailto:LBurdick@montville-ct.org
mailto:gfedus@fedusengineering.com
mailto:nfleming@fedusengineering.com
mailto:bestway411@yahoo.com
mailto:lburdick@montville-ct.org
mailto:lburdick@montville-ct.org

